August 25, 2022

The following is a Rotary Foundation Minute from District Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (oot-name-er).  Please read these at club meetings and publish in your newsletter and on FB.  And they really are “minutes”…sixty seconds or less.

And also please consider the following:
…inviting Roger to speak to your club about The Rotary Foundation
…hosting a wine and cheese reception to promote The Paul Harris Society in your home or venue in your community
…naming a club Foundation Chair


Why donate to the Rotary Foundation by becoming a Paul Harris Fellow, committing to Every Rotarian Every Year or joining The Paul Harris Society?

1. Because you can count on donations being used efficiently and effectively to touch lives and make your community and your world better.
2. Because you can.  We, in the United States of America, are blessed by sheer chance of birth.  Our good fortune, living in the most prosperous country in the world, carries an imperative to share our good fortune with others in need.
3. To model philanthropy to your family, friends and community. Your generosity will inspire others.

Wausau Rotarian James Campbell models support for The Rotary Foundation by generously naming his three children and three grandchildren all Paul Harris Fellows. You can count on Jim’s family members knowing how he values Rotary and learning from his example of assisting others.

Our thanks to all who have named others Paul Harris Fellows with a $1,000 donation to the Rotary Foundation.  That’s leadership by example, service above self and The Four Way Test in action.
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